
 

Cir No 6/2025 

Own Transport Dispersals  
Dear parents, 
 

The safety and security of our students are of utmost importance and keeping 

all the factors of prac�cal implementa�ons the school deems a new dispersal 

plan which will come into effect from 18th of April 2025. 

 

In line with the new plan all the own transporta�on students (Grade 1 to 10) 

who go by car will be inside the school premise. Girls will be near the gate 

opposite to the main block shaded area (near the main recep�on area shade) 

and boys will be near the main gate shaded area (security guard area near 

admin block). The parents should park their vehicles outside the school premise 

and pick their wards personally from the assigned shaded areas. 

 

The arrangement will ensure safe dispersal of students from the school. 

 
 

Regards 
Principal 


